
John L. McClellan 4300 West 7th Street 
Memorial Veterans Hospital Little Rock AR 72205 

~ Department of 
\. T 1-~ Veterans Affairs 

October 2, 1991 

Curtis Wadlington 
Administrative Assistant 
BEBASHI 
1528 Walnut, 2nd Floor 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Mr. Wadlington: 

In Reply Refer to: 

Thank you for your excellent keynote address at the September 30, 1991, 

598/122 

VA Medical Center sponsored workshop entitled, 11 The Changing Face of HIV 
Disease in Arkansas ... Your presentation was rated very highly by workshop 
participants. 

We also appreciate your input and consultation at the September 29, 1991 
Roundtable for Community Leaders held at Shorter College. 

Yours truly, 

KENNETH D. COOLEY, LCSW 
Chief, Social Work Service 


